
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
Ascension of the Lord 

June 1 & 2, 2019 

Little Flower Sunday Masses 

Saturdays, 5:00 p.m. 

Sundays, 10:00 a.m. 

Reconciliation prior to all Masses OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  

Tuesday to  Friday  8:00 am 

Friday Adoration 7:30—8:00 am 
  
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Thursday 10:30 am   
 
College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 

2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10:30 am  
 
Broadway Terrace Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Friday of the month  9:30 am 
 
Little Flower Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 

8:30 am—12:00 noon 

1:00—3:30 pm 
 
Parish Staff Team 

Administrator:  Rev. Jose Periyilkatte 

    pastor2parishes@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant:  Bonnie Thiele Hunt 

    bonnie.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Office Manager:  Donna Costella 

    donna.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Caretaker / Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community 
reaches out to all in service, compassion and love to fulfill our 
mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 
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http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=wheelchair+accessible+clipart&view=detailv2&qpvt=wheelchair+accessible+clipart&id=C6F5E11FA691F2F30671773E2EA406BD2B7FE8A5&selectedIndex=21&ccid=1LgL6vSd&simid=608012910053756713&thid=OIP.Md4b80beaf49dba771a303f7d8aacd


Ascension of the Lord  

June 1 & 2, 2019 

Theme:  The mystery of the Ascension should focus attention on the truth of our current situation as Christians. Jesus 

has been taken to the Father but we are called to continue his mission. We are the ones who must now preach the good 

news and go about doing good. 

This Week in the Parish . . .  
 

Daily Mass intentions as listed below: 
 
 
Tues, June 4  8:00 am       Intentions of Sloane Costella 
 
Wed., June 5 8:00 am +Repose of Tony Fahlman 
                                                    
Thurs., June 6 8:00 pm      +Repose of Michael Beitel 
  
Fri., June 7   8:00 am +Repose of Gail Romaniuk 
 
Sat., June 8  5:00 pm +Repose of Bill & Marlene Dinnin 
 
Weekday Lector/Altar Server:  Carma Staples 
 
A complete list of daily Mass intentions (June) may be found on the bulle-

tin boards and the parish website. 

Hospital Chaplains 
 
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to 

address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 

face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 

fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 

a priest for Anointing of the Sick. 
 
If you or a family  member wish to receive a visit from a 

chaplain, please call:  General Hospital 306-519-1405, 

Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380, Wascana Rehabilitation 

Centre 306-530-6511. 
 
Also, please let your parish know if you are entering the 

hospital. 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” the Church com-

mends the dead to God’s mercy and offers her prayers 

especially the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, on their be-

half. (Catechism of the Catholic Church).  This practice 

dates as far back as Judas collecting a sin-offering for the 

dead, making an atonement so that they might be deliv-

ered from their sin. (2 Maccabees 12:39-45).  Masses may 

also be offered for the intentions of the living or in thanks-

giving.  Masses may be requested through the parish of-

fice. 
 
If you wish to have the Mass offered on a specific date, 

please make arrangements at least one month in advance. 



Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of our 

parish, the homebound, those in nursing 

homes and those who care for them, 

especially: Florence Barrow, Germain 

Beaurivage, Jack Gebert, Dean Hutchence, 

Mary Kish, Don Morrell, Theresa 

Periyilkatte, Claudia Sali, Kathleen Wingerter and Louise 

Wingerter.  Please also, keep in your prayers all who are 

grieving the death of a loved one. 

“I am the Alpha and the Omega, the first and the last, the 

beginning and the end.” (Revelations 22:13) 

This is a reminder of how we should live our lives 

24 hours a day, 7 days a week – putting God first 

in all that we do. Not only when I am at Mass and 

parish activities, but when I am in the world, at work or at 

school. Living gratefully and generously is a lifestyle; it 

should influence how I make all my daily decisions 

Financial Update     

    May 26 Jan 1—May 26 

  Collection Target 

Over 

(short) Over (short) 

  May 26 May 26 from target from target 

Envelopes/Donations—111 $ 2,655        

Non-envelope collection $    291     

Total collection $2,946 $ 2,919  $ 27 ($ 14,539)   

Father’s Day Breakfast 
 

Little Flower Men’s Club is once again hosting their an-

nual Father’s Day Breakfast: 
 

Sunday, June 16, 2019 

9:00 am—noon 

Little Flower Auditorium 

420 College Avenue 

Adults—$7.50 

Children (12 & under) - $5 

Tickets available at the door 
 
What a great way to begin Dad`s day! 

 

 

Roy & Pat Aspelieter—June 2—60 years 

Cecil & Kathy Wingerter—June 6—55 years 

Fred & Anita Wagman—June 8—60 years 
 

Richest blessings to all of our couples.  You are a  

particular witness of God’s love and fidelity amongst us! 

Food Drive 
 

We will have the Food Drive collection for Marian Cen-

tre and Visitation House the weekend of June 8 & 

9.  All contributions are welcome.  Thank you for 

sharing your treasure with those around you. 
  
Please be mindful that we do not accept packag-

ing that has been opened, items that are partially used or 

those beyond their expiry date. 

 
 

 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday June 3. In case 

of any emergency please leave a message on our voice 

mail. 

Ukrainian Program at Regina Catholic Schools 
 

Did you know that Regina Catholic Schools has been offering a 

Ukrainian Program for grades 1 to 8 students for the last 40 years 

that focuses on the Byzantine Faith and the Ukrainian language 

and culture?  Did you also know that the program is open to any 

child who attends Regina Catholic Schools, that it is one half day 

per week and that transportation to and from the program is free? 

If you’d like to find out more about this program, please come to 

the Open House on Tuesday, June 11, 2019 at 7pm, St. Matthew 

School, 4710 Castle Road or contact Miles Meyers at 306-791-

7289. 

Vacation 
 

We send our good wished with Father Jose for a relax-

ing vacation with his family. We pray that 

his spirit be renewed by his time away 

from daily parish life. 

While Father Jose is away we welcome 

Father Marcel George and Father Tonny Dizy as our 

celebrants. 
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TF141: The Lay Formation Program - An  

Interview with Alumni Beckey Franke 
 

It's no secret that our Church is in great need of well-

formed, evangelizing disciples. Join Deacon Eric with 

special guest Beckey Franke, alumni of our Lay Forma-

tion program as they discuss the relentless pursuit of God 

as He calls men and women into deeper love and evan-

gelizing service and the gift that the Lay Formation pro-

gram has been to the families and parishes of the Arch-

diocese of Regina. 

The Lay Formation program is now accepting applica-

tions for the fall intake. Contact Deacon Eric Gurash at 

egurash@archregina.sk.ca or 306-352-1651 Ext 211 

http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf141-the-lay-

formation-program-an-interview-with-alumni-beckey

-franke 

Appeal for Yarn/Wool 
 

Are you planning a garage sale soon?  Do 

you have clean yarn that you might con-

sider donating to Little Flower?  Our sup-

ply is beginning to dwindle and we would 

appreciate any donations received.  Our knitters appreci-

ate any yarn that is donated. They knit throughout the 

year.  Thank you! 

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 

will gather in joy and thanksgiving for the  

Ordination of 
DEACON PARKER LOVE 

DEACON ANTHONY TRAN PHUNG 
DEACON VAN CHINH VU  

To the Sacred 

Order of the 

Priesthood  
7:00 p.m. 

Friday, June 14, 2019 
Holy Rosary Cathedral 
A reception will follow 

Homemade Perogies For Sale 
 

$20.00 for five dozen home-made perogies (potato, on-

ion and cheddar cheese).  Call or stop by Our Lady of 

Peace Parish, 425 Broad Street North, and 306-543-

5355. 

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program 
 

 
One weekend a month from October until June, Catholics just 

like you are encountering Jesus Christ and his plan of sheer 

goodness while deepening their relationship with his Church. 

Are you ready to answer Christ's call to know, love and serve 

him more deeply? We are currently accepting applications for 

the Fall intake of this three-year program. For more informa-

tion or to register, please contact our Program Coordinator, 

Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or email him at egu-

rash@archregina.sk.ca 

St. Augustine School 
 

Invites you to join them in celebrating  

its 90th Anniversary! 

Mass on Sunday, June 9 

10 am at Little Flower Church 

followed by an ice cream social 

11 am—1 pm 

"The Light Shines Through the Broken Places" - 

A Prayer service for victims of clergy sexual abuse 
Holy Child Parish, will hold a prayer service for victims of 

clergy sexual abuse on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 7:00 

p.m. to 9:00 p.m. They will be using “The Light Shines 

Through the Broken Places” prayer service.  

Vocation View 
 

Jesus promised his disciples that they would be clothed in 

power from God. As a follower of Jesus, you are also 

given that same promise. Pray for the grace to be a faithful 

witness.  (Luke 24:46-53)   

Regina Pro-Life 
 

2019 Annual General Meeting and Barbecue 

Thursday, June 6 from 5-7 pm 

Candy Cane Park, Regina 

Bring your lawn chairs and sports supplies and we’ll supply 

the food and drinks. If you would like, please bring a potluck 

dish to share. If it rains, we will be hosting ONLY 

the AGM at Harvest City Church on June 13 at 

7pm. 
 
Please RSVP so we can better estimate numbers to 

306-569-1985 or to rpla@sasktel.net. 
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